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Marge Schmuckal - Permit application 2013-01960 - 129-B-8

From:  Marge Schmuckal

To: bellalskin@gmail.com

Date: 9/11/2013 11:16 AM

Subject: Permit application 2013-01960 - 129-B-8

Hi Victoria,

I have been trying to review your application for the building at 12 Irving Street. First of all your submitted plot
plan does not show the new rear entry or 2nd floor deck, nor the setback from the rear property line. The new
work must be shown on the required plot plan. Because our permits are now received digitally, there needs to be
a graphic measuring bar indicating the scale of the plans so the plans can be measured digitally.

I am also uncertain about the rest of the proposed work. Is the roof line being raised? Please provide a little
more information concerning the scope of the wotk being proposed.

Your permit is on hold untit I can complete my zoning review on your project.
thank you,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
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